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From: Benjamin Wallace
To: Heidi Larson
Date: 6/23/2008 10:14:39 AM
Subject: RE: 190 Pine Street fire doors

Approved.  I'll put you down as being ready on August 29th.
Stay Safe,

Benjamin A. Wallace Jr.
Fire Prevention Officer
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101
(207)756-8096
wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov

>>> Heidi Larson <heidilarsonmd@hotmail.com> 06/19 11:11 AM >>>

Hi, Officer Wallace,
 
Well, it took quite some time for Rufus Deering to find the right kind of doors and frames to fit this old building and meet your fire 
code requirements.  Anyway, the doors are masonite, with 60-minute burn time, and will have metal frames.  They were ordered 
this morning and will take 4-6 weeks to have delivered.  The installation will be done by a contractor I have worked with previously 
(Mark Libby).  
 
In other words, it does not appear that we will have the job done by the end of July, after all.  Would it be okay to move the 
inspection date out another month, to the end of August?
 
I appreciate your patience.
 
Heidi Larson> Date: Wed, 4 Jun 2008 14:18:33 -0400> From: WALLACEB@portlandmaine.gov> To: heidilarsonmd@hotmail.com> 
CC: JRandall@portlandmaine.gov> Subject: Re: 190 Pine Street fire doors> > Good afternoon,> Your plan of action is approved. I 
will put it in the file as being> ready for re-inspection on July 31st. If anything comes up or you are> done early, let me know.> 
Thanks,> > Benjamin A. Wallace Jr.> Fire Prevention Officer> Portland Fire Department> 380 Congress Street> Portland, Maine 
04101> (207)756-8096> wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov> > >>> Heidi Larson <heidilarsonmd@hotmail.com> 06/04 10:05 AM >>>> 
> Hello,> > Here is what I have going so far for the fire doors for the> apartments.> > I welcome your comments/suggestions.> > 
Heidi


